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CHARITY             UNITY             FRATERNITY             PATRIOTISM 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

Brother Knights and Ladies,  
 

Last month my message was centered on the need for 

brother Knights to step forward for Officer and Director 

positions in the upcoming fiscal year (2022-2023).  As 

usual, the Knights of Council 5958 stepped forward and 

filled the need.  I thank each and every one of you for 

agreeing to be the heart of the Council for the next 12 

months!  The formality of voting on this slate will 

happen at our General Meeting on June 9.  
 

Vivat Gesu! 

Mark Bassett 
Grand Knight Council 5958 

 

Go to page 8 to see the slate of officers and program 
directors. 

   
 

CHAPLAINS MESSAGE 
 

Dear Brother Knights,  
 
During his visit to a parish on the outskirts of Rome in 
January 2017, Pope Francis encouraged people to talk 
about God with joy because, “When I hear people speak 
about the Lord, they do so with a certain sadness. He said 
joy. This is the secret. Speaking of the Lord with joy, and this 
is called Christian testimony”. The Pope abounds: “If I say I 
am Catholic and I go to Mass every Sunday, but then I don't 
talk to my family, I'm not interested in the elderly, I don't help 
the poor, I'm not going to help the sick… what testimony of 
life is this?” It is a good question to reflect and meditate. 
What is the testimony of life that we are giving?  
 
As we know, summer has arrived, a time in which the rhythm 
of life changes slightly. We take vacations, spend more time 
with the family, in short, there is a change of activities. 
Something from which we cannot take vacations or lower 
the revolution is in our life of Faith. A priest friend of mine 
used to say and I like to repeat: “You do not take vacations 
from God.” My dad, may he rest in peace, whenever we 
went on family vacations, he always made sure to find out 
the church and times of available masses in the places 
where we were going to be. Let us always remember Faith 
is the best legacy that we can leave to our young children. 
Your example says more than a thousand words… Please 
continue to put your faith into action. Continue to be good 
Knights. Ánimo! 

 
St. John Vianney... Pray for us. 

Br. Carlos J. Caban Vazquez 
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SUPREME & STATE OFFICERS      

 
Supreme Knight 
State Deputy 
State Chaplain 
State Secretary 
State Treasurer 
State Advocate 
State Warden 
District Deputy 
District Warden 

 
PATRICK E KELLY 

ROBERT S URRUTIA 
REV. ROBERT J.  KANTOR 

RICHARD P HUGHES 
MICHAEL P GIZEWSKI 

ROBERT W RASCH 
JOSEPH W COICOU 
ERIC J RODRIGUEZ  

JIM VALENTINE 

 
  
(407) 486-7883 
(239) 592-1949  
(813)545-8046 
(561) 667-2421 
(407) 697-4618 
(561) 320-1675 
(407) 289-8144 
(407) 625-3718 

DISTRICT 26 COUNCILS & GRAND KNIGHTS 

 

Council 5958 
Council 11488 
Council 12402 

T MARK BASSETT 
JAMES H BALL 
JOHN D. RICE 

407 851-5592 
  
407-455-3461 

 

FATHER WILLIAM HOLMES ASSEMBLY, 1951, FOURTH DEGREE 

Faithful Navigator           SK Michael C. Adamus       
 

MONSIGNOR BISHOP ASSEMBLY, 162, FOURTH DEGREE 

Faithful Navigator           SK Wiley Boland      407 257-5094 

BISHOP THEODORE G. ROMZHA ASSEMBLY, 2279, FOURTH DEGREE 

Faithful Navigator           SK Henry Abbot       407-455-3551 

SUPREME MEMBER BENEFITS REPRESENTATIVES 

 

Robert Gitto 
John Cesta. 

 

(407) 926-0355 
(561) 818-6978 
 

SERVICE PROGRAM DIRECTORS & CHAIRMEN 

 
Program Director 

Faith Director 

Vocations Chair 

Community Director 

Public Relations 

Family Director 

Council Director 

Life Director 
          

Membership Director 
 

Assistant     

    Recruitment 
     

    Recruitment 
     

Retention Chair 

Insurance Promotion 

1st Degree Team CO 

Youth Director 

Webmaster 

Church Director 

 

 
TOM WILHELM 

REV. CARLOS CABAN 

JAMES VALENTINE 

ERIC RODRIGUEZ, PGK 

T MARK BASSETT 

JAMES VALENTINE 

LUCA RUCCO 

BRIAN FITZGERALD 

W. RICARDO MORENO  
  

T MARK BASSETT, GK   

BRIAN FITZGERALD  
 

ALAN SCHLAGTER 
 

THOMAS J PERNO 

T MARK BASSETT, GK   

DAVID VOGELPOHL, PGK 

JAMES VALENTINE  

  

DAVID VOGELPOHL, PGK  

 
407 721-3152 

787 508-1881 

407 625-3718 

407 258-8144 
 

407 851-5592  
 

407 625-3718 

407 709-4873 
 

407 259-8144 
 

407 851-9331 

 407 851-5592 
 

407 851-9331 

407 855-5257 

407 721-3152 

407 851-5592 

 

 

 407 625-3718 

   

  

 

 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

ST. JOSEPH’S COUNCIL 5958 
6200 S.O.B.T. 

P.O. BOX 590544 
ORLANDO, FL 32859-0544 

 

THE VESSEL 

 

 

Published by St. Joseph’s Council 5958 as a newsletter for 
members and their families monthly.  Items submitted for 

publication in THE VESSEL must be received by the Editor on or 

before the 3rd Sunday of the month prior to the publication 
month.  Items may be turned in at Sunday morning Coffee & 
Donuts at St. John Vianney Saint Joseph Hall or e-mail to: 

Please visit our Facebook 
page for up to date 
information about our 
Councils events and 
activities. 

VESSELL EDITORIAL 

STAFF 
Brian Fitzgerald  
407-761-2862 
E-MAIL: 
Vessel5958@gmail.com 

 
All meetings are held in the Saint Joseph Hall or Parish Living 
Room of St. John Vianney Church, 6200 S.O.B.T (Hwy. 441) 
Orlando, FL and in person and via Zoom. At 7;00 P.M 
 
Join and Follow us on Facebook @ Knights of Columbus 
Council 5958 -   
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2191571084468094/ 

 

BUSINESS  MEETINGS:  
Mandatory for Officers and Program Directors 
1st Thursday of each month.   
7 PM in person or Zoom virtual Meeting 
MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS: 
2nd Thursday of each month.  
7 PM in person or Zoom virtual Meeting 
 

SICK, VISITATION & MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

Eric J Rodriguez, PGK 
 

407 259-8144 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLOOD BANK – ACCOUNT 304 

Chairman   

                            COUNCIL OFFICERS 2019 – 2021 

 

Grand Knight 

Chaplain 

Deputy G K 

Chancellor 

Recorder 

Financial Sec. 

Treasurer 

Lecturer 

Advocate 

Warden 

Inside Guard 

Outside Guard 

1-Year Trustee 

2-Year Trustee 

3-Year Trustee 

 
T MARK BASSETT 

REV. CARLOS CABAN 

TOM WILHELM 

RAY STANDARD 

MARK E PERREAULT 

ERIC J RODRIGUEZ, PGK 

SAL APRILE,PGK 

   

BRIAN FITZGERALD 

CARLOS RODRIGUEZ JR 

RAY MOGLIA  

JACK MOGLIA  

JAMES L JETMORE, PGK 

JOE CHENETTE, PGK  

 JOE C CLARK, PGK 

 

407   851-5592 

787   508-1881 

407   947-7491 

407   354-2118 

407   748-2980 

407   259-8144 

321  229-9864 

   

407   851-9331 

646   837-2759 

  

  

407   929-7098 

407   291-8969 

407   948-6172 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2191571084468094/


HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

We also are celebrating our Brothers with Birthdays in June.  
Congratulations to our Brother Knights making it through another 

year!!  Remember, AGE is the reward you get for living this long! The 
Knights of Columbus and our Council pray to our Lord for your 

continued longevity. 
 

(1) Robert Valentine 
(3) Dr. Rick Houle 
(4) Scott Lloyd 
(5) Jonathan Corporan 
(7) Tom Poutier  
(15) Harvey Readey 
(15) Paul Gutweniger 
 

(22) Ron Schroeder 
(23) Joe Kage  
(23) Craig Turner  
(26) Dan Boyle 
(27) Roger Vincent  
(28) Raul Marin 
(30) Victor Salcedo 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Roger & Anita Vincent will celebrate their 71st Wedding 

Anniversary on June 30th. 

PGK Joe & Vicky Clark will celebrate their 41st Wedding 

Anniversary on June 27th. 

Mark & Marty Bassett who will celebrate their 52nd 

wedding anniversary on June 20th 

 

 

  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

 

              

                      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 2021- 2022 
 
Membership Dues of $30.00 are now payable 

for the Fraternal Year rather than the calendar year.  

Dues are due July 1, 2022.  

 

Please check the expiration date on 
your current Membership Card. If expired, 
please send in your dues payment. 

 
Checks should be made payable to KNIGHTS 

OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 5958. Payment may be 
made at any meeting or may be mailed to the Financial 
Secretary at the following address: 
 

Eric Rodriguez FS-5958 
12777 Gettysburg Cir 

Orlando, Fl 32837-5014 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

       

FAMILY OF THE MONTH 
 

MAY 
 

Joe & Pat Chenette 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 
 

MAY 
 

Tom Wilhelm 

GOD BLESS YOU, 

 

During the course of the year, a whole bunch of Knights step 

forward to help with a project or event.  Only a select few, 

however, step forward so consistently that they become a ‘Go 

To’ guy.  Our Knight of the Month for May is one of that select 

few.  Tom Wilhelm is always there, whether it is as my right 

hand as Deputy Grand Knight, or as the Knight that picks up 

the Donuts for every Coffee and Donuts (then sticks around to 

distribute them & clean up), or helping assemble/disassemble 

the Nativity, or working on the parish fence, or organizing & 

leading the Thanksgiving dinner, or… well, you get the idea. If 

there was an ‘Ironman’ award for the Council, Tom would 

clearly be in the running, if not the hand-down winner. 

‘Thanks’ doesn’t cover what we owe Tom, but it’s the best 

word I’ve got. Thanks Tom!!         

                                                 May the  Lord Bless you,  

and Thank You for everything you do for  

our Church and our Council 

Mark Bassett 

Grand Knight 

GOD BLESS YOU, 
 

Over time, we’ve been lucky enough to get some great 

Knights transferring into our Council.  They bring with them 

their families, and we are privileged to have gotten a gem a 

few years back.  Joe Chenette and wife Pat are the Council 

5958 Family for the Month of May.  Joe brought with him a 

different viewpoint from his old Council, one which helps 

enrich the thought processes in ours.  Joe is a Past Grand 

Knight in his old Council and has served in a variety of roles 

in our Council, including his current post of Trustee. He also 

served as the District Deputy for a year.  Wife Pat is always at 

his side, and even (I am told) steps in and edits his emails on 

occasion!   Thanks Joe & Pat for sharing yourselves with all of 

us!  

May the Lord Bless you,  

and Thank You for everything you do for  

our Church and our Council  

Mark Bassett 

Grand Knight 
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Saint of the Month: 
 

JOHN THE BAPTIST 
 
John the Baptist was Jesus’ older cousin. He was a prophet 
sent by God to prepare people for the coming of Christ into the 
world. 
 
John’s parents were Elizabeth and Zechariah. They were an 
elderly couple who had nearly given up hope that their marriage 
would be blessed with a child. Then the angel Gabriel appeared 
to Zechariah in the temple and told him that Elizabeth would 
give birth to a son. Gabriel said they should name the child 
John. (Read about the birth of John in Luke 1:57-80.) 
 
The Gospel of Luke also tells us about the mission God gave to 
John. He was called to tell people to repent, or to be sorry for, 
their sins and to be baptized. Before Christ began his public 
ministry, John told the people to “Prepare the way of the Lord” 
(Luke 3:4). He said, “I am baptizing you with water, but one 
mightier than I is coming. I am not worthy to loosen the thongs 
on his sandals. He will baptize you with the Holy Spirit and fire” 
(Luke 3:16). 
 
John baptized Jesus in the Jordan River. Luke tells us that the 
heavens opened at that moment and the Holy Spirit descended 
upon Jesus. Then the voice of God spoke, saying, “You are my 
beloved Son; with you I am well pleased” (Luke 3:21-22). 

 
John preached against King Herod, who was married to his 
brother’s wife. This was a great sin because the brother was 
still living. The wife’s name was Herodias. She demanded that 
Herod arrest John. 
 
Herodias plotted with her daughter, Salome, for revenge 
against John. At a party, Salome danced for Herod. Her 
dancing tempted Herod, and he promised Salome that that he 
would give her anything she wanted. She asked for John the 
Baptist’s head on a platter. John was martyred that night. 

 
Just as John prepared people for the coming of Jesus, his 
brutal death prepared Jesus’ followers for Christ’s sacrifice on 
the cross. We thank God for St. John the Baptist. We can honor 
him by preparing the way for Jesus by being sorry for our sins 
and trying to live as loving children of God. 

 
 
In Memory of Mary Gale Merkes  

 

 
 

WAYNE TURPIN MEMORIAL CLUB AWARDS 
       November 
 

1st Award –  180  Eric Rodriguez    
2nd Award –  170  Carlos Roche    
3rd Award –   9  Joe Chenette 

 

. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

COUNCIL 5958 SATURDAY  
DINE-OUT 

***********6:30 PM************ 
 

On the second Saturday of each month, we invite all 

Brother Knights and their Ladies & Friends to join us for 

dinner.  However, for the month of June, the Awards 

banquet on June 11 will take the place of a Dine-out 

event.  

 

 

TO ENSURE ADEQUATE SEATING, PLEASE RSVP WITH 
Alan Schlagter (407-855-5257) BY THURSDAY MAY 19th, 
IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND.. 
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Years of Service 
We are celebrating Our Bothers and their years of Service to the 

Order. This month we are celebrating our Brothers who joined in a 

previous May. 
 

Congratulations to our Brother Knights for their years of Service & 

Commitment to our Order. The Knights of Columbus and our 

Council say Thank You and we pray to our Lord for many more 

years of Service to our Parish, Community and Council.  
 

Brother Knight Years of Service 
June Anniversaries 

Name   1st Degree Date      Years of Service 
Sal Aprile   06-02-1998   24  

Hector F Lugo    06-23-2007   15  

Peter J Savickas   06-11-2008   14  

Luis O Justiniano   06-16-2020      2   

Mario Rivera    06-24-2021      1  
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May in Review 
May felt like one of those ‘Business as Usual’ months.  We did a lot, but somehow it was mostly projects/service 

activities we are used to performing.  We also had a BUNCH of activities on one special weekend – May 13-15.   

 

May 13 – the Knights of Columbus Florida State Convention kicked off at the Grand Hyatt on International Drive. 

Councils from around the State gathered and opened the Convention with a parade of Council Banners.  Council 

5958’s banner was proudly carried by Delegate Alan Schlagter! 

 

May 14 – under the leadership of brother Jim Valentine, 5 Knights (Brian Fitzgerald, Tom Wilhelm, Bob Valentine 

and Ray Standard) arrived at 0-dark-thirty (that’s a military term for real early) Saturday morning at the Pine 

Castle Civic Center to begin directing arriving cars to the correct parking lot(s) for the Servant’s Heart Ministry 

“Hearts against Hunger” 5 k run/walk. This is a major fundraiser for the Food Bank/Distribution Charity (see 

their Profile in the Grand Knight’s Message in the April Vessel). A large number of runners/walkers turned out, 

and we understand that the event was very successful in raising money for the cause.  Our Knights’ job was done 

by 9:00 am, and they were able to depart and go home for a well deserved nap.   

 

 
 

 

At the State Convention, Delegates Alan Schlagter and Mark Bassett voted during the Business meeting to 

increase the State per Capita by $2/Knight.  The Knights have lost significant membership due to Covid 

lockdowns and State efforts to help reduce the overhead of inactive members.  It was a simple choice: either 

raise the per Capita, or lose significant benefits, not the least of which would have been the Liability Insurance 

that protects all our Councils.  
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         May 15 – A jam packed day! 
Coffee & Donuts: The Knights hosted the monthly Coffee and Donuts event after the 7:00, 9:00 and 

11:00 AM Masses. Since we ran out of donuts last month, we ordered 20 dozen donuts and ended up 

having some left over.  The extras were taken to the Russell Home for Atypical Children, who received 

the gift with gratitude and delight.   Thanks to PGK Eric Rodriguez, DGK Tom Wilhelm, Bob Valentine, 

Jim Valentine, Ray Standard and Sean Reedy for all their work to make it happen!   

 
 

Corporate Communion: The Knights and their families gathered at the 9:00 AM Mass for the 

quarterly Corporate Communion.  We began with recitation of the Rosary before Mass, and as usual, 

all sat in a reserved set of pews.  Father Carlos did a wonderful job of recognizing Council 5958 and 

the services we perform for the Parish. After Mass we adjourned to the Social Hall for some…Coffee 

& Donuts!! The event was not as well attended as past Corporate Communions, but that may be due 

to some last minute date changes.  We’ll do better next time! 

Altar Server(s) of the Year: At the close of the 9:00 AM Mass, Youth Director Jim Valentine presented 

the Altar Server of the year Award to a brother – sister team that serves at that Mass regularly. 

Katelyn and Ryan Pyka are outstanding  examples of Catholic Youth. Jim made sure to highlight the 

reasons they were selected as our Altar Servers of the Year for 2021-2022. Thanks to Altar Server 

Coordinator Jen Williamson for nominating the Pykas and providing a list of their accomplishments as 

athletes, scholars and leaders.  

State Convention: Back at the State Convention, Delegate Alan Schlagter represented the Council 

during the closing ceremonies and Mass.   

 

Dine-Out On Saturday, May 21st , the monthly Dine Out was held at Olive Garden on Sand Lake. We had a 

great turn out: 24 Knights and their guests. Part of the draw might have been that one of our Seminarians, 

Papdoc, was scheduled to be in Orlando and planned to come to our Dine-Out.  Unfortunately, as he was 

preparing to leave the Seminary for the trip here, he tested positive for Covid.  That ended any thoughts of 

being with us for dinner, as he was quarantined! That didn’t seem to inhibit anyone at the table – food 

disappeared just like it always does.  In June there will not be a Dine-out as we will be holding the Annual 

Awards Dinner on June 11 (see article later in this Vessel). Dine-out will resume in July at Longhorn’s Steak 

House on Orange Blossom Trail.   

 

Memorial Golf McTournament – April 23rd 
Final figures were not in as of our May General meeting, but the preliminary results were that we made a 

profit of $7,400.  That would make it possibly the most successful fundraiser in recent history.  Again – great 

job done by the Council, led by PGK Joe Clark!! 

 



 

  

Upcoming Events: 

 
Addition of Rosary to Monthly Membership (General) Meeting - During the February Membership Meeting, 

the Council 5958 decided to hold a Rosary service before every monthly Membership meeting.  We have now 

recited the Rosary before the March, April and May Meetings, with very limited attendance.  We invite all the 

Knights to attend the General Meeting and to start it with a Rosary beforehand.  

 
 

National Special Olympics Games       June 5-12 

Special Olympics will have their National Games here in Orlando, Florida, June 5th to the 12th. Volunteers and 

Donations are needed – LOTS of volunteers!    

 

If interested, please contact Jim Jetmore (407-929-7098) to find out when the other Council members have 

registered, in case you want to work at the same time/event. Then visit Special Olympics- Florida to sign up and/or 

donate. Let’s make this event something the Special Olympians will never forget! 

 

Annual Awards Dinner – June 11      6:00 – 8:30pm 

The Council 5958 Annual Awards Dinner will be held on Saturday, June 11 at Dixie Belle Café. The bar will open 

at 6:00 pm.  All Council Knights and their guest (spouse, significant other, whatever) are invited.  As currently 

planned, the Knight and their guest will attend free of charge.  Additional guests may incur a dinner charge, and 

must be cleared first – the room has a limited capacity.  Knights and their guest will have top priority.  

This event will replace the normal monthly Dine Out. 

 

Men’s Dinner – June 17      5:00pm to 8:00pm - Cancelled 

 

 

June 17 - Fr. Raul Concert & Send-off 

As most of you have heard, our own Fr. Raul has been recalled to his religious order in the Philippines. His 

departure date is currently set for June 20. Many of us have been fortunate enough to have heard his beautiful voice 

singing portions of the Mass over the last year. As a going away gift to the Parish, Fr. Raul will hold a Concert on 

June 17, starting at 7:00 PM.  While details are still being defined, I have volunteered the Knights to assist 

wherever needed.  We have also volunteered to help wherever we can in whatever ‘Send-off’ party is organized.  

Plans are very fluid at the moment, but I’ll be getting details out as soon as I get them.  Fr. Raul has been an active 

part of the Council since his arrival (just ask the Knights who dubbed him ‘Shark’ at last year’s Putt-Putt event!) 

and we want him to know how much that has meant to us!      

 

 

 

July TBD – Installation of Officers 

While a date has not yet been determined, during July we will have an evening during which we will install our 

new Officers.  Please watch for an email announcing that date and time.  
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Council 5958 Officers 2022- 2023 
  

Grand Knight Mark Bassett 

Financial Secretary Eric Rodriguez 

Deputy Grand Knight Ray Standard Jr 

Chancellor Jim Valentine 

Recorder Ray Moglia 

Treasurer Sal Aprile 

Advocate John Gallagher 

Warden Alan Schlagter 

1 yr Trustee Joe Chenette 

2 yr Trustee Joe Clark 

3 yr Trustee Luca Ruocco 

Inside Guard Mike Kulikowski 

Outside Guard Leo Silva 

Chaplain Fr Carlos Caban   

Program Positions 2022- 2023 
  

Program Director Ray Standard Jr 

Faith Director Fr Carlos Caban 

Vocations Director Leo Silva 

Community Director Eric Rodriguez 

Life Director Joe Chenette 

Health Services unassigned 

Public Relations Mark Bassett 

Family Director Jim Valentine 

Youth Director Jim Valentine 

Membership Director Ricardo Moreno 

Recruitment Committee 1 Ray Moglia 

Recruitment Committee 2 Luca Ruocco 

Recruitment Committee 3 Sal Aprile 

Retention Chairman Tom Perno 

Insurance Promotion Mark Bassett 

1st Degree Team CO Dave Vogelpohl 

Assistant Membership Director Mark Bassett 

Assistant Youth Director   

Church Director Dave Vogelpohl 

Council Director Luca Ruocco 

Lecturer rotational 

Admissions unassigned 

Assistant Community Director unassigned 
 



A Family Owned Funeral Home with 
Affordable Prices 
FUNERAL DIRECTORS 

Eduardo Bori – Scott Hora 

 
24 Hrs. (407) 841-4424 

Hablamos Espanol                                           910 W. Michigan Street 
Orlando FL 32809                                              Orlando FL 32805 

 

     

 

   

   

                
DR. MICHELE A. MATUSIK 

              DR. EDWARD L. MATUSIK  

  

When you have lightly used items that you no longer need 

please remember 

 

The Russell Home Thift Store 

5517 S Orange Ave 

Orlando, Fl 32839 

407-855-0027 
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     EXAMINATION OF THE EYE AND CONTACT 

LENSES 1017-A WEST OAK RIDGE ROAD 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32809 

TELEPHONE: 407-859-1071 

FAX: 407-859-1075 

 

OPTOMETRISTS 

 

 

 

Olive Garden 
1555 Sand Lake Road 

Orlando, FL   32809 

407-851-0344 

www.olivegarden.com 

GM Jenny Ball 

For inquiries please contact me 
At the information below 
 
Email:  expressiveaesthetic@gmail.com 
Instagram:  @Expressiveaesthetic 

 
Andrew J Rodriguez 

Photographer 
____________________________________
_ 

Form #100 Belongs in all of 

these Places 

 

    • Briefcase 

    • NearYour Phone 

    • Glove Compartment 

   • Everywhere You Go!!! 

 

SIGN UP A NEW 

MEMBER TODAY!!! 

  

561.818.6978 
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 5958, ORLANDO, FLORIDA 

COUNCIL ACTIVITIES CALENDAR 

JUNE 2022 

SUNDAY  MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

   
  
 

  1 2 
 

3 
 

4 
 

5 
NATIONAL SPECIAL 
OLYMPICS THRU 
JUNE 12TH 

 

6 
 

7 
BUSINESS 
(OFFICERS) 
MEETING – SJV 
SOCIAL HALL 
& ZOOM 
7:00 PM 

8 
4TH DEGREE 
MTG AT 
COUNCIL 2112 & 
2279 8 PM 
 

9 
MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING – SOCIAL 
HALL & ZOOM 

7:00 PM 

10 
 

11 
ANNUAL AWARDS 
DINNER   6:30 PM 
DIXIE BELLE CAFE 

12 
COFFEE & DONUTS 
SOCIAL HALL 
AFTER 7,9 & 11 AM 
MASSES 

13 
4TH DEGREE MTG AT 
COUNCIL 2112 & 
2279  
8 PM 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
 

17 
FR. RAUL 
CONCERT & 
SEND OFF 

18 
 

19 
 

20 21 22 
 

23 24 25 

26 
 

27 28 29 30     

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

SICK AND VISITATION 
The following Brother Knights and family members of Council 5958 

who are sick or in distress and need our help and prayers:  
 

Rodger Vincent 

Ursula Sauro 

Stephen Zink                                                            

Troy Cook 

Hector Lugo 

Joe Liktenhus 

Terance McGovern 

Marie Ann Chenette 

Carlos Rodriguez Jr 

Yvette Moglia 

Wilfred Morales 

Ray Standard 

David Vogelpohl 

Dennis Arena 

Charlie Wilmeth 

Marilyn Rodenski 

Kevin Rodenski 

Bob Valentine 

Janice Wilhelm 

The DiMauro Family 

 

 

 
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

June         5-12 – National Special Olympics  

June         7 – Business (Officer’s) meeting – 7:00 pm Social  

                       Hall & Zoom (NOTE DATE CHANGE) 

June         9 - Membership (General) Meeting – 6:30 PM Rosary  

                       in Chapel, 7:00 PM Social Hall & Zoom 

June        11 – Annual Award Dinner – starting at 6:00 pm –  

                       Dixie Belle Café on Orange Ave 

June        12 - Coffee & Donuts after 7, 9 & 11 AM Masses 

June        17 – Fr. Raul Concert & Send-off 

July         7 – Business (Officer’s) meeting – 7:00 pm Social Hall  

                      & Zoom  

July         9 – Dine-Out – starting at 6:30 pm – Longhorn’s Steak  

                      on OBT 

July         10 - Coffee & Donuts after 7, 9 & 11 AM Masses 

July         14 - Membership (General) Meeting – 6:30 PM  

                        Rosary in Chapel, 7:00 PM Social Hall & Zoom 

July          TBD – Officer Installation 

July          TBD – 1H22 Audit 

  

If you know of a Brother Knight, or a member of his 
immediate family, who is sick, hospitalized, in distress, 
or who died, please notify GK MARK BASSETT 407-851-
5592 without delay.  Please give me a name of the 
hospital, address, and room number of the person you 
want me to visit. 
 

 

 

  

10 


